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SLIGHT RISE IN SALARY BUDGETS FOR 2013

According to the recent survey of the Culpepper Salary Budget & Compensation Planning, this year is expected to have a steady salary flow through 2013.
Small increases may be made in the next year for salary budgets, though the global economy is still struggling to pull together to strengthen and re-establish
what's left of the global economy.

Read the full article here:

Globally, Salary Budgets to Rise Slightly in 2013




